
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Iqaluit Public Health – Baby Drop-in Clinic 

 
Start Date:  January 2, 2024 
End Date:  February 28, 2024 
Iqaluit, Nunavut 60 sec         

  
The baby drop-in clinic is now available at Iqaluit Public Health, Building 1091, every 

Wednesday from 1 to 4 p.m. The clinic is walk-in only, no appointments necessary.  

The baby drop-in clinic program is a joint initiative delivered by the Canadian Prenatal 

Nutrition Program and Iqaluit Public Health. This program is for anyone who is pregnant 

and those who have babies up to 18 months old (two years if breastfeeding).  

The Canadian Prenatal Nutrition Program coordinator will be present at the clinic to 

provide healthy snacks and taxi vouchers for transportation. Public health nurses will 

also be available for weight checks, education and support. 

For the protection of yourself and the community, all health facilities continue to require 

clients to wear masks. If you do not have a face mask, one will be provided to you on 

arrival.  
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